
Girls  basketball  leagues
forming at Kahle
Douglas County Parks & Recreation Department is taking signups
for the upcoming Girl’s Basketball League at Kahle Community
Center.

Registration runs until the league is full.

Divisions:

3-5 grade — Tuesday nights, season is November-February.

6-8 grade — Wednesday nights, some Mondays possible, season is
December-March.

Cost: $85.

All games will be at Kahle Community Center in Stateline.
Teams usually have one practice and one game per week.

For more information, call (775) 586.7271.
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